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Grand Prairie Fire Department 

1525 Arkansas 

Grand Prairie, TX 75052 

972-237-8300 

 

May 7, 2015 

 

 

Les Stephens 

Fire Chief 

San Marcos Fire Department 

 

RE: Letter of recommendation for BRW Architects 

 

Les, 

 

I am writing this letter to attest that BRW Architects is one of the most knowledgeable and 

easiest to work with Architects in the State of Texas. As the Fire Chief in Georgetown, I used 

BRW to build our Fire Station 5 and Training complex. The staff at BRW understands the local 

conditions in Central Texas and most importantly, they understand the Fire Department culture 

as related to fire station living. The process went very smoothly and was well under budget.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert Fite 

Fire Chief 

City of Grand Prairie 


